
 

 

  Road Equipment Purchase Advisory Commission 

6/27/2019 

 

Meeting called to order 1830. Joseph Dutton, Guy Tanza, Mark Bills, and Doug Wellman 

present. 

 

Sam Bourne was present as a member of the public. Sam does not think that it is prudent for the 

town to buy a piece of equipment  

 

Guy Tanza will put together a cost analysis of paying for a piece of equipment on a year to year 

basis. 

 

Doug Wellman brought up the possibility of buying a tractor with a mower, as a cheaper 

alternative to renting out the mowing or buying a larger piece of equipment. 

 

Joseph Dutton will put together a piece concerning the bidding process of a piece of equipment, 

buying a tractor, and the basic pros and cons of owning a larger piece of equipment. 

 

Next meeting set for July 24th 2019 1830, pending Archie Clarks input. 

 

Meeting adjourned 1940. 


